
- éï%m

DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY 

HALIFAX, N.S.

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT February 12, 1937.

Dear Principal Morgan;

I am obliged for your note.

That early train would have caused you a 
very early rising had you stayed with me. Still I hope 
we can have time for a good "crack" together.

Many of the Governors have expressed their 
appreciation of your visit, and they would like to show you 
some attention. In order that you may not be too much 
taken up, nor killed with kindness, suppose I arrange a 
luncheon party on Friday, at which the Governors may be present? 
And I should like to arrange a less formal and perhaps more 
congenial party at the tea hour on Friday. The luncheon 
party need not involve a speech on your part, unless you wish.

again.
It will be a great pleasure to see you

Yours sincerely,

Principal A. E. Morgan, 
McGill University,

Montreal, P. Q.


